
PSAC SOUTHERN SASKATCHEWAN 
HUMAN RIGHTS COMMITTEE. 

 
Invites one and all to a special event 

to celebrate and reflect on human rights. 
5:30 pm. 

 Tuesday, December 10th. 
 

We will be meeting at 
PSAC Regina Regional office. 
(Suite 200, 2445-13th Ave). 

 
Meet us for a welcome message 

from our Human Rights Committee Chair. 
Followed by a silent refection candlelight walk. 

To the City Hall Fountain. 
 

Hot chocolate and snacks will be severed. 
 
 

You are encouraged to bring your 
own flameless candle and mug for hot chocolate. 

 
 

 

 

For more information call 

Tim Hubick  

306-570-3665 or  

email timhubickd42@gmail.com 

  

 


